CSNM Attendance at Canadian Healthcare Association Conference in May 2013
On May 9 and 120, 2013 Kathy Cuthbertson and Heather Truber represented CSNM at the annual conference of the Canadian Healthcare Association held in Niagara Fall, Ontario.  The Canadian Healthcare Association conference brings together the leaders from all sectors of health care from across the country. The conference theme was “From Rhetoric to Action: Achieving person and family centered health systems”.  The intensive two days of sessions was very informative with topics that ranged from Mental Health Engagement to Sustainability and system redesign.  The opportunity to see and hear the dialogue and information shared on topics related to governance and strategic direction for healthcare in Canada was invaluable.  The conference was the opportunity to discuss with those in attendance during networking sessions as well as break times, the importance of food and food service in health care facilities.  The use of the one line “ CSNM members are applied management professionals with a diverse set of skills to manage high quality food service operations that meet all regulatory requirements “ when asked who are Nutrition Managers, was a great ice breaker!   
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